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Update - Policy Regarding the Use of Correction Fluid on Early Intervention 

Program Records 
 

Dear Colleague: 
 

The New York State Department of Health Early Intervention  Program has established 
a policy for corrections made on all Early Intervention Program services records. This 
policy is effective June 1, 2016 and applies to all applicable documents generated on 
or after this date. Please see the attached policy regarding the use of correction fluid 
on Early Intervention Program records. Please contact the Bureau of Early Intervention 
by email at beipub@health.ny.gov with any questions pertaining to this policy. 

Please do not reply to this announcement. 

Thank You. 
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